
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
December 9, 2015 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Your child was part of Christmas in the Gardens, our recent production at Pinecrest Gardens. 
 
A professional DVD of the performance will be available for purchase at the school for $25 each. 
 
If you would like a copy, please fill out the form below and return to the CEA Main Office ATTN: Elisabela 
Alvarez-Valls, with your ticket order or by Wednesday, December 16th.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DVD orders are non-refundable. 
Please make checks payable to C.E.A.  

 


